
INNISFIL, ON, December 23, 2022 - Ontario’s luxury lifestyle resort community, Friday Harbour will launch it’s 
professionally managed rental program, Lake Simcoe Stays, effective December 23, 2022.

Qualified Friday Harbour homeowners may have their suites voluntarily included in the program and opt-
in with the assurance that they will receive a full service, turn-key approach to their properties including 
bookings, in-person arrival experience, suite cleaning, and more. 

Guests who rent suites from Lake Simcoe Stays will receive exclusive benefits including discounts at Friday 
Harbour operated restaurants, the Nest Pro Shop, Harbour Master retail, and when participating in seasonal 
recreational activities. 

Friday Harbour homeowners who wish to take advantage of the Lake Simcoe Stays management program 
can apply to be included after a suite standards review and audit process to ensure their properties meet the 
expectations of potential guests. A management fee will apply to all homeowners who join the program.

Minimum length of stay requirements are defined by each of the current six condominium corporations at 
Friday Harbour and will be strictly adhered to. 

Guests will be able to browse and reserve Lake Simcoe Stays suites at FridayHarbour.com.

For further information: 

MEDIA CONTACT
Haley Moore 
Communications Manager 
media@fridayharbour.com
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